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NEWSLETTER 



KEY DATES AT BARTON 

DATE EVENT TIME WHO 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE 
VISIT OUR WEBSITE: 
BARTONPS.VIC.EDU.AU 

 

Tuesday 24th 

March 

 

SRC Fundraiser: Casual Clothes Day 

 

All Day 

 

All Students 

 

30th March - 13th 

April 

 

School Holidays 

 

All Day 

 

All Students 

 

Tuesday 14th April 

 

First Day of Term 2  

 

All Day 

 

All Students 



 

  

NPGLAGN?JªQ PCNMPR® Andrew Felsinger 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

/h±L5-мф ¦t5!¢9  

hǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ Ǉŀǎǘ ǿŜŜƪǎ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ƳǳƭǘƛǇƭŜ ǳǇŘŀǘŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ  

ǊŜƎŀǊŘƛƴƎ /h±L5-мф ŀƴŘ Ƙƻǿ ƛǘ Ƴŀȅ ŀŦŦŜŎǘ ǘƘŜ ƻǇŜǊŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘϥǎ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎΦ 

!ǎ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘΣ ƛǘ ƛǎ ŀ Ŏƻƴǎǘŀƴǘƭȅ ŎƘŀƴƎƛƴƎ ǎƛǘǳŀǘƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǊ tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ ¢ŜŀƳ ŀǊŜ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ 

ƘŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ȅƻǳ ǿƛǘƘ ǳǇŘŀǘŜǎ ŀǎ ǿŜ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ǘƘŜƳΦ  

tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀǿŀǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ǘŀƪŜ ƻǳǊ ŀŘǾƛŎŜ ŘƛǊŜŎǘƭȅ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ 5ŜǇŀǊǘƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ 9ŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴ 

ό59¢ύ ǿƘƻ ǿƻǊƪǎ ƛƴ ŎƻƴƧǳƴŎǘƛƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ 5ŜǇŀǊǘƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ IŜŀƭǘƘ ŀƴŘ IǳƳŀƴ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ό5II{ύΦ !ǎ ŀ 

59¢ {ǘŀǘŜ DƻǾŜǊƴƳŜƴǘ tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ L Řƻ ƴƻǘ ǾŀǊȅ Ƴȅ ŀŎǘƛƻƴǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘƛǎ ŀŘǾƛŎŜΦ L ǿƛƭƭ ƴƻǘ ōŜ ōŀǎƛƴƎ 

ŀƴȅ ŘŜŎƛǎƛƻƴ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ƻƴ ƘŜŀǊǎŀȅ ƻǊ ǊǳƳƻǳǊΦ  

tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ŀŘǾƛǎŜŘ ƛŦ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅ ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴǎ ƻǊ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴΣ ǘƻ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ 

ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ƳŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ōȅ ǇƘƻƴŜ ло утсс пллл ƻǊ ŜƳŀƛƭ ōŀǊǘƻƴΦǇǎϪŜŘǳƳŀƛƭΦǾƛŎΦƎƻǾΦŀǳ  

 

²I!¢ ²9 Ybh²Υ 

¢ƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ƴƻ ŎƻƴŦƛǊƳŜŘ ŎŀǎŜ ƻŦ /h±L5-мф ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ 

¢ƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ŀ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ƻŦ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǘŜǎǘŜŘ ŦƻǊ /h±L5-мф ŀǎ ŀ ǇǊŜŎŀǳǘƛƻƴΦ 

¢ƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ǎŜƭŦ ƛǎƻƭŀǘƛƴƎ ŀǎ ǇŜǊ 5II{ ǘǊŀǾŜƭ ǊŜǎǘǊƛŎǘƛƻƴǎΦ 

¢ŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǘŜŀŎƘƛƴƎ ŀƭƭ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ƘȅƎƛŜƴŜ ǇǊŀŎǘƛŎŜǎΦ 

{ǇƻǘƭŜǎǎ όƻǳǊ ŎƭŜŀƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƛƴǘŜƴŀƴŎŜ ŎƻƴǘǊŀŎǘƻǊǎύ ƘŀǾŜ ƛƴǘŜƴǎƛŦƛŜŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎŀƴƛǘƛȊƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŎƭŜŀƴƛƴƎ ǊŜƎƛƳŜ ŦǊƻƳ ƭŀǎǘ 

ǿŜŜƪΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ ŜȄǘǊŀ ŎƭŜŀƴƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘŀōƭŜ ǘƻǇǎΣ Ǿƛƴȅƭ ŦǳǊƴƛǎƘƛƴƎǎ ŀƴŘ ŦǊŜǉǳŜƴǘ ǘƻǳŎƘ Ǉƻƛƴǘǎ ŜƎ ŘƻƻǊ ƘŀƴŘƭŜǎ 

²ƘƻƭŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ ŀƴŘ ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘƛŜǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǇƻǎǘǇƻƴŜŘ ƻǊ ŎŀƴŎŜƭƭŜŘ όǎŜŜ ƴŜȄǘ ǇŀƎŜύΦ 

 

h¦w {/Ihh[ L{ ht9b 

¦ƴǘƛƭ ǿŜ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ƛƴǎǘǊǳŎǘƛƻƴ ƻǘƘŜǊǿƛǎŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ 59¢Σ ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƴƻǘ ōŜ ŀ ŎƭƻǎǳǊŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǿƛƭƭ 

ǊŜƳŀƛƴ ƻǇŜƴΦ tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ŀǿŀǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ƛŦ ǘƘƛǎ ǎƛǘǳŀǘƛƻƴ ǿŀǎ ǘƻ ŎƘŀƴƎŜΣ L ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 

ŎƭƻǎǳǊŜ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŀǊǊŀƴƎŜƳŜƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘǊŀƴǎƛǘƛƻƴ ǘƻ wŜƳƻǘŜ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ Ǿƛŀ ŜƳŀƛƭΦ  

 

{¢¦59b¢ !.{9b/9{ 

!ǎ ǇŜǊ ƻǳǊ ƴƻǊƳŀƭ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎΣ ǿŜ ŀǎƪ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ ƭƻƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ŀōǎŜƴŎŜ ƻƴ {ŜƴǘǊŀƭ όǘƘŜ ǊŜŎƻǊŘƛƴƎ ƻŦ ŀōǎŜƴŎŜǎ Ŧŀǳƭǘ 

Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǊŜǇŀƛǊŜŘύΦ 
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Iha9²hwY th[L/¸ 

²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ƴǳƳŜǊƻǳǎ ŜƴǉǳƛǊƛŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŜƭŜŎǘŜŘ ǘƻ ƪŜŜǇ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀǘ ƘƻƳŜ ǘƻ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ 

ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘƛŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎΦ !ǎ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƛǎ ƻǇŜƴ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇǊƻǾƛŘƛƴƎ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘƛŜǎ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ 

ƳŜŀƴǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƴƻǘ ōŜ ǇǊƻǾƛŘƛƴƎ ŀŘŘƛǘƛƻƴŀƭ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ǘŀǎƪǎ ŦƻǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŀǊŜ ŀōǎŜƴǘΦ hǳǊ ŀŘǾƛŎŜ ƛŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ 

ƛǎ ƘƻƳŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƛǎ ǘƻ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ƻǳǊ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ aŀǘƘƭŜǘƛŎǎ ŀƴŘ wŜŀŘƛƴƎ 9ƎƎǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƻ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ ǘƘŜ ǎǳƎƎŜǎǘƛƻƴǎ 

ŀǎ ƻǳǘƭƛƴŜŘ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ƘƻƳŜǿƻǊƪ ǇƻƭƛŎȅ όŀǎ ǇŜǊ ƻǳǊ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜύΦ Lƴ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘ ƻŦ ŀ ǘǊŀƴǎƛǘƛƻƴ ǘƻ wŜƳƻǘŜ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ 

ŀŘǾƛǎŜ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ Ƙƻǿ ǘƘƛǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǿƻǊƪΦ  

  

th{¢thb95κ/!b/9[[95 9±9b¢{ !b5 t!¸a9b¢{ 

{ƻƳŜ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ǇŀƛŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘƛŜǎΦ  

DǊŀŘŜ о /ŀƳǇ όaƻƴŘŀȅ нтǘƘ !ǇǊƛƭτ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ нуǘƘ !ǇǊƛƭύ ς ǇƻǎǘǇƻƴŜŘ 

²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ŀ Ŧǳƭƭ ǊŜŦǳƴŘΦ tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ŜŀǊƭȅ ¢ŜǊƳ н ǊŜƎŀǊŘƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎΦ 

DǊŀŘŜ н 9ƴǾƛǊƻ LƴŎǳǊǎƛƻƴ όaƻƴŘŀȅ нлǘƘ !ǇǊƛƭύ - ŎŀƴŎŜƭƭŜŘ 

tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ŎƘƻƛŎŜ ƻŦ ŀ Ŧǳƭƭ ǊŜŦǳƴŘ ƻǊ ŀ ŎǊŜŘƛǘΦ tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ŜŀǊƭȅ ¢ŜǊƳ н ǊŜƎŀǊŘƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎΦ 

 

/[9!bLbD 

{ǇƻǘƭŜǎǎ όƻǳǊ ŎƭŜŀƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƛƴǘŜƴŀƴŎŜ ŎƻƴǘǊŀŎǘƻǊǎύ ƘŀǾŜ ƛƴǘŜƴǎƛŦƛŜŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎŀƴƛǘƛȊƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŎƭŜŀƴƛƴƎ ǊŜƎƛƳŜ ŦǊƻƳ 

ƭŀǎǘ ǿŜŜƪΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ ŜȄǘǊŀ ŎƭŜŀƴƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘŀōƭŜ ǘƻǇǎΣ Ǿƛƴȅƭ ŦǳǊƴƛǎƘƛƴƎǎ ŀƴŘ ŦǊŜǉǳŜƴǘ ǘƻǳŎƘ Ǉƻƛƴǘǎ ŜƎ ŘƻƻǊ ƘŀƴŘƭŜǎΦ  

 

ah5LCL95 twhDw!a{ 

!ǎ ǇŜǊ ƛƴǎǘǊǳŎǘƛƻƴ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ 5ŜǇŀǊǘƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ 9ŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴΣ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƴƻǘ ōŜ ǇǊƻŎŜŜŘƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ {ŎƘƻƻƭ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΥ 

ϊ ²ƘƻƭŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ tƘƻǘƻ 5ŀȅ ό¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ мтǘƘ aŀǊŎƘύ  - ǇƻǎǘǇƻƴŜŘ 

ϊ IŀǊƳƻƴȅ 5ŀȅ όCǊƛŘŀȅ нлǘƘ aŀǊŎƘύ - ǇƻǎǘǇƻƴŜŘ 

ϊ /Ǌƻǎǎ /ƻǳƴǘǊȅ όCǊƛŘŀȅ нлǘƘ aŀǊŎƘύ - ǇƻǎǘǇƻƴŜŘ 

ϊ DǊŀŘŜ о /ŀƳǇ όaƻƴŘŀȅ нтǘƘ !ǇǊƛƭτ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ нуǘƘ !ǇǊƛƭύ - ǇƻǎǘǇƻƴŜŘ 

ϊ DǊŀŘŜ н 9ƴǾƛǊƻ LƴŎǳǊǎƛƻƴ όaƻƴŘŀȅ нлǘƘ !ǇǊƛƭύ - ŎŀƴŎŜƭƭŜŘ 

ϊ !ǎǎŜƳōƭƛŜǎ - ŎŀƴŎŜƭƭŜŘ  

 

²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ƪŜŜǇ ȅƻǳ ǳǇŘŀǘŜŘ ǊŜƎŀǊŘƛƴƎ ƴŜǿ ŘŀǘŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǇƻǎǘǇƻƴŜŘΦ 

 



 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

  

 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

We had our first School Council meeting for 2020 on Thursday 19th March. The following roles 

were appointed: 

 

 

School Council President: Amy Bland 

School Council Vice President: Megan Goodwin 

School Council Secretary: Nicole Bates 

School Council Treasurer: Gurumukh Singh 

 

  

 

SRC FUNDRAISERT̄uesday 24th March 

Our Student Representative Council have organised a fundraising event for next Tuesday 24th 

March 2020. They are raising money for Clifton Creek Primary School (affected by the bushfires 

earlier this year). Students are invited to come dressed in casual clothes and donate a gold coin. 

Please refer to the flyer in the newsletter for more information. 

 

OUR FIRST VIRTUAL ASSEMBLY 

Today we used our video conferencing facilities to have a virtual assembly. All the students were 

in their classroom. Student leaders facilitated the assembly from the library and broadcasted 

across the school. The video conferencing facility allows for two way interaction and students 

from classrooms around the school were able to engage in presenting to the whole school. 

Please have a chat with your child regarding the virtual assembly. It was a lot of fun and proved 

affective in our current circumstance. 



  



 

  

 

Email Issues 

Parents that are having issues receiving emails from the school are encouraged to complete the 

following steps. We have been made aware that the majority of issues regarding parents not re-

ceiving emails is due to them going to their junk mail.  

 

1. Open the Mail app on your iPhone or iPad. It's the blue icon with a white envelope inside. 

2. Tap the left-pointing arrow. It's at the top-left corner of Mail.  

3. Tap Junk. It's the icon of a mail bin with an ñXò inside. 

4. Tap or press and hold the message you want to restore until the menu options open. 

5. Tap the folder icon.  

6. Move Message to your Inbox 

 

 

Sentral Account Access 

It is imperative that parents are accessing their Sentral Accounts frequently.  

The Sentral Parent Portal is used for attendance data, parent teacher interviews, infor-

mation and communication.  

If you are unable to access your account, please email our Admin team and we will pro-

vide you with your log in details: barton.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 



 

Continuum Tracker Update 

 

As previously communicated to the school community, teachers at Barton Pri-

mary School have been recently undertaking work to make the learning state-

ments in Continuum Tracker more parent and student friendly. We are 

pleased to inform you that we have completed revising the statements for 

English and Maths and teachers have begun recording student learning progress using the re-

vised statements. In doing this we have now revised the learning statements into óI canô state-

ments which specify the skills, knowledge and understandings that students have achieved. 

Parents should now be able to access, via Sentral, the learning progress of their child in English 

and Maths as recorded by teachers using the revised statements. Please note that, as we are 

implementing revised statements, there will be a transition period where parents are able to view 

the old statements that were used by teachers up until the end of 2019. Initially parents will also 

notice that students will have a small number of statements being recorded as achieved by stu-

dents. As student learning progresses the number of statements marked as achieved will in-

crease. 

For subject areas other than English or Maths, teachers are continuing to use the same state-

ments as they have in the past and your childôs progress against these should be still accessible 

to you.  

Please contact either myself or Kristy Miller (Assistant Principal) at the school if you have any 

questions about the Continuum Tracker changes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gavan Hughes 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

 

 

  

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL ® Gavan Hughes 


